
Hi, 
 
I'm writing because I'm hoping that the committee will considering not pursing SB1530.   We don't need 
any additional taxes or regulation in this area and I would hope that our legislature would refer this to 
the voters if it's really something they believe it. 
 
I'd rather see us adapt changes as a government that could make a real difference. Locally sourcing 
government supplies and managing our public areas in a way that creates environmental benefits to 
name just a few.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sara Hutches 
Keizer, OR 
 


